
  

  

Press Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Lewis County, Washington – October 9, 2023  
 
 
County extends deadline for 2024 lodging tax applications to Oct. 13 
 
The Lewis County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) has extended the application 
deadline for 2024 lodging tax grant applications. 
 
Applications will be accepted online through 3 p.m. Friday, Oct. 13.  
 
The application is available by clicking on “Lodging Tax (Tourism Promotion) Grant 
Application” in the gray box on the left-hand side of the commissioners’ web page at 
https://lewiscountywa.gov/offices/commissioners/.  
 
Applicants are reminded they will be asked to give a presentation about their request(s) 
Nov. 2. The presentations will take place in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room on the 
second floor of the Historic Courthouse at 351 N.W. North Street, Chehalis, and BOCC staff 
will assign presentation times shortly after the application period closes. Applicants will be 
scheduled for a 5-minute presentation followed by a 9-minute question-and-answer 
period.  
 
General information about the Lodging Tax grant, which is a reimbursement-only grant, 
can be found under the same “Lodging Tax (Tourism Promotion) Grant Application” tab 
that houses the application packet (https://lewiscountywa.gov/offices/commissioners/).  
 
The BOCC will make preliminary decisions regarding 2024 funding amounts in mid-
November. 
 
For questions about the grant application process, please contact Office Assistant  
Senior Kate Chatterton at 360-740-1120, Administrative Assistant Senior Tammy Martin at  
360-740-1391 or Clerk of the Board Rieva Lester at 360-740-1419. 
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